COM/CHD/6/2019/542                                                                                  June 27, 2019

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

1.	In compliance with directions of the Hon’ble Supreme Court dated November 27, 2018, the process of disbursement of 70% of principal amount through account payee cheques to investors “on the available address” by post is likely to commence in the first week of July, 2019.
2.	The web portal for entering bank details by investors shall remain open. However, no disbursement of investment shall be made through electronic transfer as long as the process of disbursement through cheques is going on.
3.	Cheques are likely to be posted by July 6, 2019 bearing date July 8, 2019. Therefore, in order to prevent double payment, disbursement through electronic transfer shall remain suspended for three months, from July 8, 2019 to October 8, 2019.
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